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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 5:23 PM
To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com'
Subject: RE: RO# 387 - 2301 E 12th Street - Soil Gas Naphthalene

Hello Paul, 
 
I concur with the proposed additional analyses of soil gas samples for napthalene. 
 
Regards, 
 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 5:15 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO# 387 - 2301 E 12th Street - Soil Gas Naphthalene 
 
Hi Jerry, 
  
We have some positive TPH-G results for the soil gas samples at 2301 E 12th Street.  We didn't include naphthalene in 
the analytical suite for the soil gas samples.  Based on the positive TPH-G results, I recommend that additional analysis 
be performed for the soil gas samples that have already been collected for naphthalene.   The additional cost is $10 per 
sample.  Please let me know if you concur.  Thank you!  
  
Best regards, 
  
Paul King 
Professional Geologist 
  
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
  
510-658-6916 (telephone) 
510-834-0152 (facsimile) 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 
 

Feeling the pinch at the grocery store? Make dinner for $10 or less. 


